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Olivehurst Public Utility District 

Agenda Item Staff Report 

Meeting Date:  08/20/24 

Item description/summary: 
Consider Accepting Bid for Olivehurst PUD Purchase of a SuperDuty Truck (F550 or similar). 
 
Olivehurst Public Utility District (OPUD) requested Bids for Replacement of existing 1999 F550 that is 
in dire need of replacement. This was budgeted for the water department and is part of the budget 
for the 24-25 fiscal year. Bids were open for 3 weeks and were due on September 10th, 2024, at 2 
PM. OPUD received two bids of which the lowest bidder was Geweke Ford, with a cost of $92,778.03. 
 

 
Fiscal Analysis: 

 

 
Employee Feedback 

n/a 
 
 
 
 

 
Sample Motion: 

Accept Geweke Ford Bid for a SuperDuty Truck (F550 or similar) 

 
Prepared by: Swarnjit Boyal, Public Works Manager 
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EXHIBIT A – BID RESULTS 
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